THE SECRETARY OF VETERANS AFFAIRS
WASHINGTON

February 6, 2020

The Honorable Elizabeth Warren
United States Senate
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Warren:

Thank you for your November 12, 2019, cosigned letter to the Department of
Veterans Affairs (VA) regarding foreign influence operations.

VA continues to support Federal efforts to combat foreign infiuence by educating
Veterans, VA employees, and beneficiaries on threats from foreign influence operations.
VA partners with a variety of agencies regarding nationa! security matters and will
continue to work on behalf of Veterans, VA employees, and beneficiaries to counter the
full spectrum of threats to national security.

Should you have further questions, please have a member of your staff contact

Ms. Michelle Myers, Congressional Relations Officer, at (202) 224-2815 or by emait at

Michelle.Myers3@va.gov. A similar response has been sent to the other co-signers of
your letter.

Thank you for your continued support of our mission.
Sincerely,

Wbt £, wARe

Robert L. Wilkie



